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th

, 7pm at the pool 
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Board Members 2002 
President     • Deborah Signa  770/205-5812 

V President • Nicole Beringson 770/888-7914 

Treasurer     • Don Graff 770/205-7616 

Secretary     • Barbara Hayes 770/205-8228 

Asst. Secty. • Julia Williams 678/513-2656 

 

 
Pending Improvements 
Many of you have noticed that the bathrooms at the pool have 

begun to seriously deteriorate.  The Board is looking into 

options for replacing rotting cabinets and stalls, along with 

leveling the floor in the men‟s room to prevent pooling of 

water. 

 

These repairs could lead to a significant investment.  If this 

issue is important to you, and you wish to become an active 

member of a decision making committee, please call Jennifer 

Gordon at 770/777-6890 ext. 128 and leave your name. 

 

Yard of the Month for July 2002 is awarded to 

Phyllis Hlavac of 1325 Gran Forest . 

This yard was chosen because of the wide variety of 

flowers & use of multiple colors.   In addition, the 

creativity of the arrangement makes this yard a 

pleasure to look at.  The next time you pass 

Phyllis‟s home, stop & let your eyes walk over the 

arrangement. Enjoy it and let it give you some ideas 

for your own yard. 

 

 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 

Ladies night out 

August 14
th

 6:30pm, Georgio‟s 

RSVP to Lisa at 770/889-3337 

 

4
th

 Of July Parade 
The 4

th
 of July Parade was a smashing success!  There were 

bikes, scooters, wagons and even a lawn mower decorated for 

the event.  At the end of the parade there were hot dogs, drinks 

and goodie bags for the children.  Many thanks to the social 

committee and all the families who volunteered their time to 

make it all happen.   
 

Time for Back to School Party 
It‟s hard to believe, but school will be starting again soon.  

The board would like to host a  “Back to School” pizza party 

for the children, and we need a brave volunteer to plan and 

schedule the event.  If you are interested in organizing this 

party, call Julia Williams at 678/513-2656. 

 

 

“Empty Nesters Supper Club” 
We‟d like to invite any  „empty nesters‟ in Gran Forest  to join 

us once a month for dinner. We‟ve been doing this for several 

years now, and have formed some wonderful friendships just 

dining out at different restaurants.  

Rosemary and Ray de St. Aubin 

770-844-8574. 

 

Our website now has the CC&R’s, Bylaws, Design 

Standards and Pool Rules posted electronically. 

 

To make an announcement in the newsletter, email 

dongraff@granforest.com 

'Community Cop' Corner 
Summer brings more people into the neighborhood 

and onto the streets; please remind all family 

members to set an example for others by driving 

slowly and stopping at all stop signs. 

 

Tree Issue Update 

Many residents have been investing their time trying 

to resolve the tree issue. The HOA board is also 

working to do the same, and we appreciate the 

community action.   To avoid any duplication of 

efforts, and to assist the board in resolving the 

issue, please contact Nicole Beringson with any 

information you may gather that could help our 

neighborhood. 

 

 

 


